
2024 British GT Championship  

Round 5 – Spa Speedweek: 21 – 23 June 2024 

Bulletin 13: Track Limits   
 

  

 The Race Director notifies all competitors and officials of the following: 

Bulletin 9 referring to monitoring track limits ; cl9 
 
For clarity, the white lines of the track define the extent of the track homologation.  
 
During the Driver and Team Manager briefing it was announced that particular focus was being paid to 
turns 4, 17 exit and 19 exit.  
 
The Race Director is confirming with this bulletin that the entry to Turn 17 will also be monitored with a 
judge of fact.  
 
Any car that is seen to have all 4 wheels behind the white line that defines the edge of the track will be 
reported in accordance with the driver briefing slides and bulletin 9; cl9. 
 
For the avoidance of doubt, T17 entry and exit will be monitored. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Peter Daly 

Series Race Director 

Licence International 10684 


